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COVID-19 Final Report for Healthy Beginnings 

“Continuity of Care During Covid-19” 
Reviewed by the RHIP Behavioral Health and Upstream Prevention workgroups 

 
Summary of Results: 
 
• Our project involved re-designing our health screenings to be virtual and safe for 

families to engage with.  
 

• Our activities were centered around virtual assessments and how to promote and 
market to families that we had a new way of serving them.  

 
• We worked on creating steps to our virtual assessments and gathered our expert 

volunteers to re-imagine how we would provide zoom consultations with families and 
also connect families to services if concerns were identified. 

 
• As a result of converting our comprehensive screenings to virtual platform, we were 

able to assess over 60 children through this format and provide zoom consultations 
with families in the safety of their own homes.  

 
• We had 25 concerns identified and provided families with activities to do at home 

with their child and also local resources and parenting support services. 
 
 
Story: 
 
We saw a family with a young boy struggling with social emotional concerns. We 

reviewed the ASQ (Ages and Stages Questionnaire) results via zoom and gave 
the family at-home ways to support their son and also provided parenting support 

materials for the parents. The parents reported learning more about their son's 
development and shared how grateful they were that they could learn more and 

connect with services and support, all from the safety of their home. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


